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Top DEP Stories 
 
Reading Eagle: Subcontractor sues Berks property owners along pipeline for $15 million 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/subcontractor-sues-berks-property-owners-along-
pipeline-for-15-million 
 
Mentions 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Projects planned for Coudersport in 2019 include water system leaks 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/projects-planned-for-coudersport-
in/article_20685ba4-64e3-5ca6-a1d5-6d01f7acc735.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: No tax increase in proposed $618k Wyalusing Twp. budget; water test 
reporting discussed 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-
06/Local_News/No_Tax_Increase_in_Proposed_618K_Township_Budget.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyalusing Twp. supervisors approve $800M LNG plant; two permits granted 
after public hearing 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-
06/Front_Page/Wyalusing_Twp_Supervisors_Approve_800M_LNG_Plant.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Camp Hope Run landfill application rejected for numerous deficiencies 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/camp-hope-run-landfill-application-rejected-for-numerous-
deficiencies/article_978e1126-2712-58a8-af1e-bb161d771b4b.html 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: CLARIFICATION 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/clarification/article_433ba6fc-0336-5199-a834-
e5eefff03bda.html 
 
Express Times: Poll: Should Lehigh Cement be allowed to expand its Nazareth quarry? 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/opinion/2018/12/poll-should-lehigh-cement-be-allowed-to-expand-
its-nazareth-quarry.html 
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: NAI Pittsburgh principals buy Churchill business park 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/06/nai-pittsburgh-principals-buy-churchill-
business.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Trump EPA proposes rolling back another Obama-era coal rule 
https://triblive.com/usworld/world/14377396-74/trump-epa-proposes-rolling-back-another-obama-
era-coal-rule 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Committed to methane reduction 
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https://triblive.com/opinion/letters/14375998-74/letter-to-the-editor-committed-to-methane-
reduction 
 
Climate Change 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Trump EPA proposes rolling back another Obama-era coal rule 
http://www.therecordherald.com/zz/news/20181206/trump-epa-proposes-rolling-back-another-
obama-era-coal-rule 
 
FOX43: EPA rolls back coal rule despite climate change warnings 
https://fox43.com/2018/12/07/epa-rolls-back-coal-rule-despite-climate-change-warnings/ 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh Has Aggressive Climate Action Goals. Can They Be Accomplished? 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/pittsburgh-has-aggressive-climate-action-goals-can-they-be-
accomplished#stream/0  
 
Post-Gazette: Climate change is a real threat 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/12/07/Climate-change-is-a-real-
threat/stories/201812070071 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Centre County Gazette: Public meeting scheduled to discuss Bellefonte-Milesburg trail feasibility study 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/public-meeting-scheduled-to-discuss-
bellefontemilesburg-trail-feasibility-study,1478670/  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Students raise trout, thanks to venture grant 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-
06/Education/Students_Raise_Trout_Thanks_to_Venture_Grant.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Manure management open door day 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-
06/Education/Manure_Management_Open_Door_Day.html 
 
Centre County Gazette: Arboretum to Host Winter Celebration 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/arboretum-to-host-winter-celebration,1478669/ 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Registration open for Women in the Wilds 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/registration-open-for-women-in-the-
wilds/article_bd98cb96-884d-504f-b107-ab36b7ab9920.html 
 
Energy 
 
Endeavor News: Tri-County Electric issuing credits 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-12-08/News/TriCounty_Electric_issuing_credits.html 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Columbia Gas customers must pay more starting this month 
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https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/12/06/columbia-gas-pa-puc-okays-rate-hike-
natural-gas/2230859002/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Columbia Gas customers to see bills increase next year 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2018/12/07/Columbia-Gas-customers-to-see-
bills-increase-next-year/stories/201812070054  
  
Tribune-Review: State cuts Columbia Gas rate hike in half, company to refund $23.8 million to 
customers 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14376582-74/state-cuts-columbia-gas-rate-hike-in-half-company-to-
refund-238 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
CBS21: City leaders work to address blight issues in Harrisburg 
https://local21news.com/news/local/city-leaders-work-to-address-blight-issues-in-harrisburg 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Airport breaks ground on 195-acre 'innovation campus' 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/06/airport-breaks-ground-on-195-
acreinnovation-campus.html  
 
Beaver County Times: Pittsburgh Airport Innovation Campus could create hundreds of jobs 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20181206/pittsburgh-airport-innovation-campus-could-create-
hundreds-of-jobs 
 
Herald-Standard: Those lost in Robena Mine disaster remembered 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/those-lost-in-robena-mine-disaster-
remembered/article_64663913-35e8-5bb6-a586-903237ba97bf.html 
 
Leader Times: Rosebud Mining Co. founder invests significantly in Oberg Industries 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/rosebud-mining-co-founder-invests-significantly-in-oberg-
industries/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Legacy funds to go to Bennets Valley Senior Center natural gas conversion 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/legacy-funds-to-go-to-bennetts-valley-senior-center-
natural/article_43150087-29f6-58b3-b8be-b339bc50e0ed.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: 'energy, explained' podcast: What you might not know about the fracking industry 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/12/energy-explained-podcast-what-you-might-not-know-about-the-
fracking-industry.php 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: U.S. oil exports are rising. So is the trade deficit.  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/12/07/u-s-oil-exports-are-rising-so-is-the-trade-
deficit.html 
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Bradford Era: PUC reduces rate increase by Columbia Gas 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/puc-reduces-rate-increase-by-columbia-gas/article_89970360-f9c9-
11e8-b1bb-47d4a08709c9.html 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland recycling sites will accept live Christmas trees 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14379243-74/westmoreland-recycling-sites-will-accept-live-
christmas-trees 
 
Tribune-Review: Garbage, boat slip fees going up in Freeport 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14376782-74/garbage-boat-slip-fees-going-up-in-freeport 
 
Sharon Herald: County changes recycling program 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/county-changes-recycling-
program/article_8c1d5060-f9bc-11e8-9e34-136d4a1ede71.html 
 
Water 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Bradford County: Commissioners rip feds for denying individual assistance to 
flood victims 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_f369f9ab-4213-558d-82a6-8a3a05ab4bbe.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: After area’s flood funding denial, Pickett, Marino pressing for answers 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/after-area-s-flood-funding-denial-pickett-marino-pressing-
for/article_9021a844-6472-5fb7-a147-199935b5345c.html  
 
Bradford Era: Smethport authority receives $4.3 million investment from USDA 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/smethport-authority-receives-million-investment-from-
usda/article_3e8d7d9e-f907-11e8-8971-c76c4c1f0d7f.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Meshoppen passes budget, discusses water issues on Route 6 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-
06/Local_News/Meshoppen_Passes_Budget_Accepts_Resignation.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Wyoming County to receive disaster aid 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-
06/Local_News/Wyoming_County_to_Receive_Disaster_Aid.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Nichols: Larson Design Group wins statewide engineering award for town 
water/wastewater treatment plant 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_14a135d0-d995-50ca-add4-fde443223474.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Tioga County: Hazard mitigation plan details flood event likelihood, stats 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_824426b6-1c6e-57bb-b318-be7c8184ef80.html 
 
York Dispatch: More than 500 York County residents sign petition opposing stormwater authority 

http://www.bradfordera.com/news/puc-reduces-rate-increase-by-columbia-gas/article_89970360-f9c9-11e8-b1bb-47d4a08709c9.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/puc-reduces-rate-increase-by-columbia-gas/article_89970360-f9c9-11e8-b1bb-47d4a08709c9.html
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14379243-74/westmoreland-recycling-sites-will-accept-live-christmas-trees
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14379243-74/westmoreland-recycling-sites-will-accept-live-christmas-trees
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14376782-74/garbage-boat-slip-fees-going-up-in-freeport
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/county-changes-recycling-program/article_8c1d5060-f9bc-11e8-9e34-136d4a1ede71.html
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/county-changes-recycling-program/article_8c1d5060-f9bc-11e8-9e34-136d4a1ede71.html
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_f369f9ab-4213-558d-82a6-8a3a05ab4bbe.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/after-area-s-flood-funding-denial-pickett-marino-pressing-for/article_9021a844-6472-5fb7-a147-199935b5345c.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/after-area-s-flood-funding-denial-pickett-marino-pressing-for/article_9021a844-6472-5fb7-a147-199935b5345c.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/smethport-authority-receives-million-investment-from-usda/article_3e8d7d9e-f907-11e8-8971-c76c4c1f0d7f.html
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/smethport-authority-receives-million-investment-from-usda/article_3e8d7d9e-f907-11e8-8971-c76c4c1f0d7f.html
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-06/Local_News/Meshoppen_Passes_Budget_Accepts_Resignation.html
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-06/Local_News/Meshoppen_Passes_Budget_Accepts_Resignation.html
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-06/Local_News/Wyoming_County_to_Receive_Disaster_Aid.html
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-12-06/Local_News/Wyoming_County_to_Receive_Disaster_Aid.html
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_14a135d0-d995-50ca-add4-fde443223474.html
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_824426b6-1c6e-57bb-b318-be7c8184ef80.html


https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2018/12/06/more-than-500-york-county-residents-sign-
petition-opposing-stormwater-authority/2215248002/ 
 
WESA: PFAS: What Is It? And Why Should You Care? 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/pfas-what-it-and-why-should-you-care#stream/0 
 
Tribune-Review: Waterline break along Library Road leaves 59 homes without service, closes Bethel Park 
school 
https://triblive.com/news/education/classroom/14379491-74/bethel-park-school-roads-closed-by-
water-main-break 
 
Post-Gazette: Findlay authority's planned sewer project put on hold 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/west/2018/12/06/Findlay-authority-s-planned-sewer-project-put-
on-hold/stories/201812060014 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Centre County Gazette: Developers present concept plan for Harner Farm property, including Sheetz, 
mixed-use building, and homes 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/developers-present-concept-plan-for-harner-farm-
property,1478682/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Thousands of turkeys killed in early-morning Miles Township fire 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/penns-valley/article222657830.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: UPDATE: PennDOT postpones debris removal work on Friday 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-penndot-postpones-debris-removal-work-on-
friday/article_bde51cbc-f97c-11e8-b15f-9707e457ae27.html 
 
WESA: Did PA's Rapid Bridge Replacement Project Work? 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/did-pas-rapid-bridge-replacement-project-work#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh is close to breaking its all-time rainfall record 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14376622-74/pittsburgh-is-close-to-breaking-its-all-time-rainfall-
record  
 
Post-Gazette: Weather places Peters Township High School construction behind schedule 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2018/12/06/Weather-places-Peters-Township-High-School-
construction-behind-schedule/stories/201812040111 
 
Erie Times: Community adapts to Girard bridge construction 
http://www.goerie.com/news/20181207/community-adapts-to-girard-bridge-construction 
 
EPCAMR: EPCAMR $49,500 grant through the National Fish & Wildlife Foundation-Chesapeake Bay 
Technical Capacity Program Develops Green Infrastructure & Concept Plans for Green Spaces in Wilkes-
Barre 
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